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I'm not sure why I have to do this, as elected officials you should know better than I. 

However here we sit AGAIN!!! A new bill to make law abiding citizens criminals, to 

curb the actual criminals behavior?? Really aligns with Oregons recent track record 

of supporting Criminals while stepping on actual citizens.  How does that even make 

sense in reality? Criminals will get thier hands on weapons law or no law. Laws will 

only curb the citizens leaving us vulnerable and without a way to defend ourselves 

from said criminals and the predators that try n take our lively hoods.  

Measure 114, regardless of your paid off judge is unconstitutional on all fronts, this is 

just another slap in the face of your oath, both our Constitutions, and the people who 

actually do the work that funds all your corrupt special interests. VOTE NO!!  


